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The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Division of Recreation 
and Parks announces a public workshop to which all persons are invited. 
 
DATE AND TIME:  Wednesday, December 12, 2012, 7:00 p.m.(ET) 
 
PLACE:  Vanguard High School Cafeteria, 7 NW 28th Street, Ocala, Fl 34475 
 
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED:  To discuss the potential 
future management of the Silver Springs Attraction as a state park. 
 
A COPY OF THE AGENDA MAY BE OBTAINED BY CONTACTING:   
Sally Lieb, Park Manager, Silver River State Park, 1425 N.E. 58th Avenue, 
Ocala, Florida 34470, Phone# (352)236-7152,Fax #(352) 236-7150 or email 
Sally.Lieb@dep.state.fl.us 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person 
requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is 
asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting 
by contacting: Sally Lieb, Park Manager, Silver River State Park, 1425 N.E. 
58th Avenue, Ocala, Florida 34470, Phone# (352)236-7152,Fax #(352) 
236-7150 or email Sally.Lieb@dep.state.fl.us 
 
If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the 
Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice). 
 


